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 Dear Parent/Carer  

PRIZE DRAW TO WIN A £25 ASDA VOUCHER!  

It is important to us that we keep parents informed of what is happening in school. We now do this by using a 
communication software called SchoolComms.  

 

 
  

Please note – you will no longer receive messages from us via the MyEd app and it will no longer be 

monitored.  
SchoolComms allows us to send emails to parents and this is our preferred and most regular form of 
communication.  

SchoolComms also provides an app called School Gateway which is available to download on your phone free of 
charge.   

The app provides you with a quick and easy way of reporting pupil absence and sending more general messages to 
us.   

Users of the app will also receive short reminder type messages from us, which do not warrant a lengthy email. Also 
on the app are quick links to ParentPay, SchoolCloud for Parents Consultations, clubs and event booking as well as 
our website and Facebook page.   
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Only very urgent notifications will be sent directly to your mobile phone by SMS due to increasing costs of this 
service. Therefore, we recommend that all parents download School Gateway as soon as possible to ensure you 
receive all the messages we send out.  

As we are launching SchoolComms this term, all parents who have downloaded the School Gateway app by the 
30th September will be entered into a prize draw to win a £25 Asda voucher.  

Good luck in the draw!  

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs J Forshew  

Head Teacher  

 


